Hiep Nguyen

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 4:58 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 20200226

Attachments: RE EU Wastewater Application

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20200226.

Thank you!

Hiep Nguyen

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 4:56 PM

To: 'Soosie'

Subject: RE: EU Wastewater Application

Dear Ms. Sirmons:

Thank you for your email, dated May 31, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The Commission Clerk has placed a copy of your email in Docket No. 20200226-SU, Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, LLC. We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments.

Sincerely,

Angelena McCoy Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, Florida 32399

----Original Message-----

From: Soosie <soosie71@gmail.com> Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 4:53 PM

To: Records Clerk < CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Office of Commissioner La Rosa < Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark

<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: EU Wastewater Application

To The Clerk of the PSC and Commissioners LaRosa, Clark and Passidomo:

It is with much appreciation that I wish to thank the Commissioners and staff of the PSC for their thorough and exhaustive research into the application by EU for wastewater service on our bridgeless barrier islands and the resultant recommendation to deny same!! I sincerely hope and urge the Commissioners to follow said recommendation.

As a full time resident of Don Pedro Island for over 45 years, I am heartened that we, as islanders, have collectively (even as our numbers have grown) been diligent stewards of our islands. The uniqueness of our location has dictated that we be ever mindful of our environment and its preservation. In keeping with that concern, I do not believe there is a need for sewer on our islands and that it would be detrimental on many levels.

Therefore, I am once again thanking the staff and asking the Commissioners to follow the recommendation of their staff and deny EU's application for wastewater service.

Yours truly,

Susan Sirmons

190 Kettle Harbor Drive

Don Pedro Island

soosie71@gmail.com